
From: Tania Coulter
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Troost Renaming
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 12:29:32 PM

I am writing in support of the renaming of Troost Avenue, to Truth Avenue. I stand against maintaining street names
in our city that honor and promote hate, division and bigotry. We claim to be a progressive city and honoring
individuals such as Benoist Troost is the opposite of that. It is time to move this city forward for the better. It is time
for Truth over Troost!!!!

Respectfully,
Tania Coulter
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